

1. Complete the paragraph with the word in the box

cities	countries	countryside	different	grow
hotels	jobs	large	restaurants	world

Canada is part of North America. It's a _____ country - in fact in the whole _____, only Russia is bigger. The _____ in Canada is very beautiful. It's famous for its mountains, lakes, rivers, and forests. Most Canadians live in _____ like Toronto, Vancouver, or Montreal. As you can expect, they work in lots of _____ places. Some have _____ in offices, shops, or factories. Others work in the _____ where people eat, or the _____ where visitors stay.

2. Read the reading text and write the answers into the blank.

People love social media. The main sites like Facebook, Qzone, Tumblr, Instagram, and Twitter are very popular and they have billions of users. But at the beginning of the 21st century, MySpace was also a big site. How big? Here is an example: In 2006, more people in the United States visited MySpace than Google.

MySpace started in 2003. Young people loved it, and by 2005 it was the most popular social media site on the Internet. In fact, in that year MySpace was so successful that it tried to buy Facebook. In the end, however, the people at MySpace decided the \$75 million price was too much. Later, in 2005, a large company called News Corporation paid \$580 million to buy MySpace. At first it continued to grow, and in 2006, it had 100 million users. In 2007, MySpace had a value of \$12 billion.

News Corp wanted to make money, so it showed lots of advertisements to MySpace users. Unfortunately, that isn't what the users wanted. Also, MySpace was slow and hard to use, and it didn't add cool new things for its users to do. Other sites like Facebook were better and added new features that users liked. Over time, fewer and fewer people visited MySpace, and in 2011, News Corp sold it for just \$35 million.

The story of MySpace is interesting. It used to be the most popular social media site, but now few people use it. In the future, what will happen to other big social media sites like Facebook and Qzone? Will they make the same mistakes as MySpace, or will they listen to their users and continue to grow?

When did people begin using MySpace? In _____

When was MySpace worth \$12 billion? In _____

What was the price of Facebook in 2005? \$ _____ million

How much did News Corp pay for MySpace? \$ _____ million

How many users did MySpace have in 2006? _____ million

When did News Corp sell MySpace? In _____

4. Reorder the words to make correct sentences

every / go / to / months / I / the / dentist / six

my / the / housework / of / does / father / most

visit / at / I / my / the / family / weekends